EX. B.

Janet McCorkle

From: Segal, Adam <asegal@daniabeachfl.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 9:27 AM

To: Janet McCorkle

Cc: Satterfield, Nicki

Subject: Piggy-backing off of the US Water meter reading services contract

Good morning Janet,
Please let this email suffice as to grant permission to the Village of Tequesta to piggy-back off of the City of Dania
Beach’s contract with U.S Water Services Inc. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Kind regards

Adam

Adam Segal CPA, CFE, FCCA
Assistant Finance Director| City of Dania Beach
asegal@daniabeachfl.gov | daniabeachfl.gov

~” 100 W Dania Beach Blvd. | Dania Beach, FL 33004
DANIA BEACH phone: 954-924-6800 ext. 3620 | Fax: 954-922-5619

Web: daniabeachfl.gov | FB: cityofdaniabeach | Twitter: @DaniaBeachFL
Enews: /enews | Emergency Notifications: CodeRED

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from City Officials regarding City business are public records available to
the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.
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